Managers Log Friday, May 19, 2017
Yesterday the Hoopa Tribal Council postponed their regular meeting in honor of the graduation of this year’s Headstart Children.  We support our young people.  They move on to kindergarten next school year. Congratulations kids and good luck.
During the earlier editions of the 2017 Tribal Campaign series of interviews for the Primary Election, I asked all the candidates to express their thoughts on The Environment:  What are their thoughts on the quality of our overall environment now and what they want it to be for our pre-school students by the time they reach in high school?

I think it is a good question topic.  As Sitting Bull is quoted, Lets put our minds together and see what life we can make for our children.  Back in the days when the generation of adults who lived full tradition life ways as children and then came to understand their great grandchildren would not experience similar ways, what did they have in mind for us?
Today, we adults understand better how the American economy works.  We understand these ways are in stark contrast to the values of our great, great grandparents.  What life do we want to make for these graduating Head Start children that is safe, clean, that makes Hoopa Valley a community that supports their future families in a good way?  How do we guide our future adults toward building a lifestyle that sustains a community they want their children to remain and uphold, forever?
